

125 Tower Drive Burr Ridge, IL 60527 630.734.5000 630.734.5050 railslibraries.org

September 4, 2025

**TO:** RAILS Board Universal Service Committee

FROM: Joe Filapek, Associate Executive Director

**SUBJECT: 2025 RAILS Community College Library Survey** 

As discussed at our June 13, 2025 committee meeting, RAILS is currently working on a revised community college library survey. This is an updated version of the 2019 survey that sought information on how community colleges provide services to their district residents and, more specifically, services to individuals without any public library service. Based upon our conversation during our last committee meeting, RAILS Data Analyst Janette Derucki has created a draft survey for the committee's review. You can find the draft survey in a flow chart format in your packet or by using the link below:

## RAILS Community College Library Survey (DRAFT)

Please note that an introductory statement has yet to be included which describes the purpose of this survey for participants. We will discuss this survey draft at our September committee meeting and welcome any of your feedback. It is our hope to distribute this survey to community colleges by the end of September.

